
 

 

September 9, 2019  
 

 

SUBJECT:    REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE 

PORT AUTHORITY OF NEW YORK & NEW JERSEY - OTHER POST- 

EMPLOYMENT BENEFITS (OPEB) TRUST 2019 THROUGH 2022 

(RFP#58422) – ADDENDUM #4 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

The Port Authority has received the following questions on the subject RFP: 
 

 Question Response 

12 Does the OPEB Trust qualify under 

Internal Revenue Code (“IRC”) Section 

401(a) by virtue of complying with IRC 

Sections 401(h)(1) through (h)(6)? 

(Previously Question #5 of Addendum #3) 

Firms should seek guidance from their legal 

counsel regarding IRC qualification/of the 

OPEB Trust. 

  

 

13 Please define what you mean by a 

“reproducible” original. 

Printed hard copy (not bound). 

14 Can all copies be in the same sealed 

envelope or would you like them in 

separate sealed envelopes? 

Yes, same sealed envelope is fine. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Timothy J. Pullen at tpullen@panynj.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David Gutiérrez, CPPO 

Assistant Director 

Procurement Department 

 

 

 

 

 

4 World Trade Center 
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